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To: NOC SPOC <NOC-SPOC@nptel.iitm.ac.in>

Dear SPOCs,

We are very excited to share that Enrolment for the Jul-Dec 2021 semester will be open by the first week of May 2021.
This will be the right time to connect with faculty and students and tell them about NPTEL and all our latest initiatives. 
In this context, we are planning to have awareness e-workshops from May 2021 onwards, where we will be focusing on
specific topics.

Such an E-workshop is scheduled on May 19 & May 21, which will be conducted in association with couple of colleges.

During the workshop, we will be talking about:

- NPTEL 
- NPTEL Online certification courses 
- the concept of Local Chapters as a way to partner with NPTEL 
- Domain Certification 
- FDP 
- how faculty can help students choose the right courses 
- Mentoring 
- which courses are available for students to choose from 
- combination of courses that they can try 
- Job oriented courses 
- Soft skills workshops 
- Domain Certification 
- NPTEL Stars

Date Time Organizing college YouTube link State
May 19 10:30 AM Brainware University https://youtu.be/vw63sIq West Bengal

May 21 10:30 AM

Institute Of Excellence In
Management Science Hubli

https://youtu.be/dvpt42R KarnatakaKLE Dr. M.S.Sheshgiri College of
Engineering and Technology,
Udyambag, Belagavi        

We urge all SPOCs to share this with faculty & students. We will also address questions at the end of the workshop. 
And do share the attached posters in your groups.
E- certificates will be given to the faculties who participate in the e-workshop and fill the feedback form which will be
made available during each day's workshop.

https://youtu.be/vw63sIqMcB0
https://youtu.be/dvpt42Rm_WQ


Thank you. 
Warm Regards, 

Divya D 
Local Chapter team 
NPTEL
IC & SR, 3rd floor, IIT Madras
https://nptel.ac.in/LocalChapter/
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You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "NPTEL Local Chapter" group. 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to NOC-SPOC+unsubscribe@nptel.
iitm.ac.in. 
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/nptel.iitm.ac.in/d/msgid/NOC-
SPOC/CAJ3EAb7TP2jpgFFz_u8UMqeBLdBmL6HzmieWksz0342TMY7o5w%40mail.gmail.com. 
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